
PRAYER GARDEN BRICK ORDER FOR EASTER, 2024   

If you would like to purchase a personalized brick for the Prayer Garden, please 
complete the form below on or before February 25, 2024.  Questions can be forwarded 

to Gayle Fitzmaier at gaylefitzmaier@yahoo.com.   
$100 Engraved Brick along the Prayer Garden Pathway   

If you wish, you can request that up to three lines be engraved.  Please fill out the following 
form for your gift to be in honor or in memory of someone or a group.    

ALL LETTERS WILL BE CAPITALS 

_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _    

Line 1(20 characters maximum, counting spaces 
and punctuation)   

_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _    

Line 2(20 characters maximum, counting spaces 
and punctuation)   

    _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _    

Line 3(20 characters maximum, counting spaces 
and punctuation)   

    
  Please fill out information about the donor:   

    
_______________________________   

Your name or your group’s name   
    

__________________________________________________________________________   
Home address AND Email address   

    
_____________________________________   

Town                                 State    Zip Code   
    

_____________________________________   
Phone number   

 Make your check payable to    
First United Methodist Church: Oakhurst.  Memo line marked “Prayer Garden.”   

Place check with this form in Box 14, or mail to the church at   103 
Monmouth Road, Oakhurst NJ  07755             rev 11/27/22   

  


